IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING
CARBON MONOXIDE ALARMS
FROM THE MILLBURY FIRE DEPT

Carbon Monoxide Detectors have a lifespan of 5 to 7 years. When a detector
reaches the “end of life”, it will sound an alarm. When this happens, there is
no way of resetting them and the detectors will no longer sense carbon
monoxide.

As part of “Nicole’s Law” passed in 2006, all homes are required to have
carbon monoxide detectors on every level (unless there is nothing using fossil
fuels in the house). Carbon monoxide is known as the odorless killer because
it has no color, taste or odor.

If your detector does alarm, do not disregard it, still call the fire dept to verify
there is none present.

We are asking residents to be proactive and check the date of their
detector, and possibly replace it before this occurs.

Thank you for helping us with this important issue. If have any questions call
the Fire Dept business office at 508-865-5328.



